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Good Afternoon;

lam a longtime (16 years) resident of Thornhill Woods and am very opposed to the Jaffari Centre proposed
development plan. | am unable to attend the meeting tomorrow, hence | am sending this email to voice my concerns.
My family moved into the area because of its low density, protected wood lot areas, and beauty of the neighbourhood.
If, at the time, there was a proposal for multi unit apartments, condos and buildings, | probably would have bought
elsewhere. Since being one of the first residents in the area, | have watched Thornhill Woods grow vastly. It is well
populated and adding more {many more) units to the area, will create not only much worse traffic, but an infrastructure
nightmare. The area was never zoned for this, why change it? | understand the original plans have been amended, but
the area was, and still is zoned for low density housing. Please, preserve the area in which it was intended.

Thank you,

Karen Weisherg

Sent from my iPhone




